
 

Year 4 News 
YEAR 4 CURRICULUM INFORMATION 

FOR PARENTS AND CARERS 

The Year 4 Team would like to welcome you back to the Summer Term, the 

final term for your children in Year 4.  We still have a great deal to get 

through and we are looking forward to it being another  

successful and productive term. 

 
 Your continued support with homework is greatly appreciated.  Thank you for  

communicating with us through the Home Link Book; we hope that you continue to 

do so.  Don’t forget to ensure your child records what they read. Please sign it  

every week, and ensure that your child brings it in to school every day.  

 

Also, don’t forget a piece of fruit or veg every Wednesday for Mr Raw!  

 

Woodcroft Primary School 

2019 

Summer 

Remember: 

PE kits every  
Wednesday and 

Friday 
 

Spelling  
Sentence Books  
every Tuesday 

Brain builders 
every Tuesday 

Library Books  
Tuesday 4G 

Wednesday 4J 

 

 

The Year 4 team  

  Miss Jackson Class Teacher 

Miss Gibson Class Teacher 

 

Teaching Assistants; 

Miss Townsend and Miss Prachi 

 
If you ever have any queries regarding your child’s education or  

welfare then please do not hesitate to speak to us on the playground at 3:15pm, however we 
kindly ask you to wait until we have finished dismissing the children. Alternatively speak to 

the adult supervising the doors in the morning and they will pass on any comments to us. 

Day Homework 
Back in 

school 

Monday Reading (20 minutes)  Everyday 

Tuesday 
Brainbuilder 

Reading (20 minutes)  

Monday 

Everyday 

Wednesday Reading (20 minutes)  Everyday 

Thursday Reading (20 minutes)  Everyday 

Friday 
Spelling sentences  

Reading (20 minutes)  
Tuesday 

                 Homework Timetable 
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Our theme this term is called Animal adaptations!  
 

The areas of the curriculum to be covered in this term will be: 

 

English: Explanation texts, stories from other cultures, persuasive texts, recount and 

poetry. 
 

Maths: Geometry, shape, coordinates and statistics.  
 

Science: We will be learning about animal habitats and then states of matter. This will 

include a trip to the Science Museum where we will explore the WonderLab. 
 

Computing: Creating a computerised music and developing their own HTML code. 
 

P.E: This year, year 4 are incredibly lucky to have the opportunity to improve their 

tennis skills as they will be having weekly tennis lessons at Burnt Oak Leisure Centre. 

As well as this, each class has a Games and Athletics lesson with Mr Raw every week.   
 

Geography: Animal adaptations to different environments, rivers and volcanoes.  

 

Art: Animal pencil sketches. 
 

DT: Researching, designing, making and evaluating their own pop up book.  
 

RE: Studying different religious books. 
 

PHSE: Our SEAL units are Relationships and Changes.  
 

Spanish: Animals and hobbies. 

 

Times table rock stars: 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding regular times table competitions ‘The Battle of the Bands’ throughout 

the Summer term,  please encourage your child to support their class and year group by 

playing along and developing their times table knowledge. 
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Our Work This Term 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  Miss Jackson   Miss Gibson 


